
To whom It May Concern;

I write to you on behalf of local business members of the Warringah Chamber of Commerce in relation 
to the abovementioned Development Application for Two kiosk structure and associated outdoor 
seating which forms part of the Meriton Precinct development.

On behalf of members and affiliate businesses, we are strongly opposed to the approval for additional 
business trading areas when we believe the current needs of local business in relation to promotion of 
pedestrian and local traffic including the activation of the precinct space to assist in local economic 
development. The addition of competing kiosk space would be counterproductive to this given the 
current grievances raised by tenants directly affected.

We understand that the DA is currently listed as being refused however, if this is reviewed or an 
additional DA is submitted for consideration of the same merit, we would appreciate being involved in 
the consultation process.

Kind Regards,
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Subject: Application Number: DA2019/0404


